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Notification 

To Authorized Logiflex Dealers and Representatives 

“MAR” MOULDING DISCONTINUED 

We wish to inform you that the reeded PVC moulding MAR will be discontinued, 

starting November 30, 2018. You may continue to order it until November 29, 2018, 

Orders with MAR moulding after this date will not be accepted. 

 

 

We encourage you to review the projects you are currently developing. Please contact 

your account manager at 1-877-864-9323 if you have questions or comments. 

 

Best regards, 

 

The Logiflex Team 


